From: Daniel Timmerman ditim@comcast.net
Subject: Knights August Newsletter
Date: August 27,2018 at 12:51 AM
To:

Brothers,

| have a lot of updates to share with you all. September is a busy month for us.
Please consider helping out. Remember your wife, kids and grandkids can help out,
just sign them up! We want these to be family events.

Our Car Wash Fundraiser held on Sunday, August 26 was co-chaired by brothers
Larry Redman and Ken Svoboda. Donations totaled $1,214 with 70 cars being
washed. These funds will be used to purchase pamphlets for our "Building the
Domestic Church" kiosk located in the gathering area. Thank you to Larry and Ken
for your leadership and a big thank you to all the brothers who came out to wash
cars. It was a record dollar amount in donations. Awesome!

Saturday and Sunday, September 8/9 we have Hospitality Weekend sign up.

https://www.volunteersignup.org/8PWYC

The Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge, chaired by brother Marshall
Grazioli, is set for the same day as the Parish Picnic, Sunday, September 16.
Marshall has posters available if any brothers can put them up in their

workplace. Please contact Marshall at mgraz5@yahoo.com. Registration starts at
2:30 with the skills contest starting at 3:00. Please sign up to help for the following:

Saturday, September 8, 10:00 am to 12:00 pm, pass out flyers at halftime of the
soccer matches at Independence Park on Denton Road, in Canton.

https://www.volunteersignup.org/PQPWJ

Saturday and Sunday, September 8 and 9th staff table in the gathering area after all
Masses to sign up kids

https://www.volunteersignup.org/3BW9K
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Saturday, September 15 set up net and field for Challenge

https://www.volunteersignup.org/BWKTT

Sunday, September 16 help out during the Challenge with signups, scoring and
chasing balls

https://www.volunteersignup.org/HTY7W

Parish Picnic Sunday, September 16 Signup sheets are in the gathering area.

Prayer Requests

Please keep brother Larry Anderson and the mother of brother Gene Suchyta in
your prayers.

The Knight of the Month for July was brother Joe Pryce.

Joe is our Warden, and he coordinated the set up for our 1st Officer Installation.
Joe, along with his wife Shannon, picked up and decorated the roses given to the
wives of the officers. Joe is the co-chair of the Tootsie Roll drive for the
Developmentally Disabled. On Wednesdays and Fridays, he helps out at the Food
Pantry. Congratulations brother Joe Pryce!

Honorary Life Membership was awarded to brother Jack Massarello. You are
eligible for this award if you have 25 consecutive years of membership and have
achieved the age of 70. Brother Jack has been a Knight for 37 consecutive years.
Congratulations to brother Jack Masserello!

The Family of the Month award for July was awarded to the Bill and Ginny
Springer family.

Brother Bill is the Chairperson of the Parish Vision Team, a Table Leader for the
MPB(Mens Prayer Breakfast), and is an Usher. His wife Ginny is the Parish Vision
Team Lead for Discipleship, Blood Drive Volunteer Coordinator, a member of the
Women's Organization. a member of the Saturday book club and a
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Eucharistic Minister. Their daughter Katherine is also an Usher. Their oldest
daughter before going to college taught at Children's Liturgy of the Word.
Congratulations to the Springer family!

Thursday, September 20 Major Degree at SUN

If you have only achieved your First Degree, this is your opportunity to achieve full
Knighthood. The second and third degree will be offered. Dinner at 6:00, with the
second degree starting at 6:30. | also encourage Third-degree members to come
out and observe the degree process again and support your brothers. Anyone who
will attend please sign up so enough food can be ordered.

https://www.volunteersignup.orqg/78AFM

Thursday, September 26, TMIY (That Man is You)

This is a 13 session men's program sponsored by the Knights of Columbus.
7:00 to 7:30 pm Dinner

7:30 to 8:00 pm Video

8:00 to 8:30 pm Discussion at your table

More information will follow soon, but you can go to the following website to learn
more.

https://paradisusdei.org/that-man-is-you/

Don't forget to check our website frequently for updates at kofc16169.org. You can
also go to our Facebook page

at https://www.facebook.com/stjohnneumannkofccouncil16169/?ref=bookmarks. A
special thank you to our webmaster, brother Gene Suchyta, for his tireless efforts in
maintaining our website. Thank you brothers, for your continued commitment to
Charity, Unity, and Fraternity. It's an honor to be your Grand Knight.

God Bless

Dan Timmerman
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